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30th December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you all well and that you are enjoying the festive break. Following 
the Education Secretary’s announcement this afternoon, I can confirm we are open on Monday 
4th January. We will continue to follow existing government guidelines, employing all of our 
Covid-19 procedures we already have in place and keep up to date with any amendments as 
and when they are announced. 
 
I understand that Cornwall moving to Tier 3 may present you with some questions or concerns. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything we can support you with.  
 
Can I please ask that we continue to work together to minimise the opportunity for Covid-19 
to spread through our school community.  We have done a great job so far at keeping our 
school open and safe for the whole school community; the safety of our children, parents and 
staff continue to be a top priority. 
 

How you can help at home What we are doing at school 

• Minimise the number of belongings the 
children bring to and from school: coat, 
drinks bottle, lunchbox and bookbag is all 
that is required. All equipment is 
provided at school. 

• If your child or any of your support 
bubble develop any symptoms or are 
unwell, please follow the advice on the 
Coronavirus Covid-19 website, inform us 
and keep your child off school until a 
negative test result is confirmed. 

• Be mindful of maintaining social 
distancing at the end of the day and 
leave as soon as you have collected your 
child/children. We realise that this is the 
most congested time of the day at school 
and we are grateful for your support. 

• Keep up to date by reading Class Dojo, 
School Newsletter and any emails. 

 

• Children are taught in bubbles which do 
not mix: Ash and Beech Bubble, Sycamore 
Bubble and Oak Bubble. 

• Staggered breaktimes/lunchtimes 

• Ventilated classrooms 

• Increased hand washing/hand sanitising 

• Enhanced cleaning throughout the day 

• Drop off window between 8:30 and 
8:45am 

• Using Class Dojo to provide home 
learning activities if your child has to self-
isolate. 

• Use the outdoors as much as we can. 

• All activities in school are carefully 
considered and risk assessed. 

• Monitor the wellbeing of all of our staff 
and children when in school and anyone 
showing symptoms will be sent home to 
self-isolate and get a test. 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 4th January,  
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mrs Emma Williams 
Acting Head of School 
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